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PREP is currently preparing for Summer 2024! 
We have received close to 500 applications and are

eagerly waiting to accept students from all over San
Antonio to participate in PREP this summer. Students will

receive acceptance emails on March 14th! 





https://klesse.utsa.edu/prep/

Read more PREP updates:

Dr. Manuel P. Berriozábal
PREP Program

Sponsored Professional Development



Attention PREP Alumni

You are invited! 
We are looking for PREP Alumni currently

working in a STEM field interested in
sharing their career experience with PREP

students. Please scan QR code if
interested. 

UTSA Dr. Manuel P. Berriozábal
PREP Program

Speaker Series Summer 2024



Please visit the PREP Website to obtain
answers to any questions you may have 

regarding PREP application requirements,
documents, and program details. 

https://klesse.utsa.edu/prep/



https://klesse.utsa.edu/prep/ 

Follow PREP on social: 

Visit us on our website: 


